
 

 PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office recognises top Shop 

Steward recruiters 
 

The PSA’s Johannesburg Provincial Office proudly acknowledges the outstanding efforts of shop 

stewards who excelled in the First Quarter Recruitment Competition. The campaign covered recruitment 

from Week 1 to Week 12 of the year, with top performers receiving awards in recognition of their valuable 

contribution to membership growth. 

 

 
  

Congratulations to the top eight recruiters: 

 

1. Poni Rakgalakane  

2. Sinenhlanhla Mchunu 
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3. Mosa Moloisi  

4. Themba Sithole  

5. Ronald Mohlala  

6. Godfrey Ratshivhombela  

7. Emmanuel Mahesu  

8. Jabu Fakude  

 

Each of these recruiters received recognition items from the Office as a token of appreciation for their 

dedication and hard work. During the recognition meeting, PSA Provincial Manager, Olivia Mashigo, 

along with Organising/Marketing Officers, shared words of encouragement and gratitude to all 

participants. Their efforts are critical to the continued growth and strength of the PSA. 

 

The PSA extends heartfelt thanks to all shop stewards and members who continue to support the Union’s 

recruitment efforts. Every new member brings the Union closer to achieving the goal of securing a 50+1% 

vote weight in the PSCBC, ensuring a stronger voice for public servants. 

 

Want to Join the PSA in Johannesburg? 

Employees interested in joining the PSA in the Johannesburg region can contact the following provincial 

organisers: Sibusiso Ndzala: 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za or Mandy Modise: 082 880 8952 

/ mandy.modise@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 
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